
WE WILL ROCK YOU 2022 ... CALLBACKS 

Monday 6th December 2021 

16.40 – 18.00 

 

Congratulation to all our TY students who braved the Musical auditions during the month of November. 

Message to all who auditioned from our Musical Director Ms O’Toole:  

“We REALLY DO appreciate all THE work that students have put in to get to this point !  

Unfortunately we have to make decisions based on who we think is best suited for this particular 

show.” 

Remember: 

There are more parts to be assigned so please don’t worry if you didn’t make this particular list. 

The following LCF students have been called back for further auditions.  These will take place on Monday 

6th December from 16.40-18.00.  Congratulations to: 

Jessica Boyle   Lauren Downey  Jessica Ford   

Grace Heffernan  Mya Madigan  Zoe Moore 

 

In preparation of your call back: 

• Preapare a song from the musical…. preferably one that is sung by the character/role that you are 

auditioning for. 

 

Don’t forget the ……..DANCE AUDITIONS FOR GIRLS. 

 

MONDAY 6TH AT 6-8 IN CBC HALL 

 

4L AND 4O….6-7PM  4R AND 4E……7-8PM 

 

MASKS MUST BE WORN  

 


